Est
THE MARTIN COUNTY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING

August 4, 2016
MINUTES

The Martin County Council convened in special session Thursday, August 4, 2016, in the Commissioners’ Room at the Courthouse located at 129 Main Street, Shoals, Indiana.  Councilmen present were C. Richard Summers, Randy L. Wininger, James A. Stiles, Floyd L. Hawkins, Warren D. Albright and Councilwomen Barbara McFeater and M. Lynn Gee.  Also attending was Auditor January Roush.  
President Summers called the meeting to order with the Pledge to the Flag at 5:00pm.
The purpose of the Special Council meeting was to review the DLGF reports required by IC 6-1.1-17-3.6.  Auditor Roush emailed the reports to the Council prior to the meeting.  She explained Report 1: 2017 Estimated Property Tax Cap Impact; Report 2: 2017 Estimated Taxing District Rates and Report 3: Estimated Property Tax Cap Impact.  All reports were for all taxing units.  

The Martin County reviewed the budget information received from the DLGF for all taxing units in Martin County.   A discussion followed.  

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:07pm with a motion made by Councilman Wininger and seconded by Councilwoman Gee.  All were in favor and the motion passed.   The next Council meeting will be held Tuesday, September 6, 2016 at 8:30 am with Budget Hearings to follow.  
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